
Computing:
In computing we will be looking at 
programming and creating 
repetition in shapes. 
The children will create their own 
code to make shapes. 

DT: 
At the end of this half term we 
will be working in groups to 
adapt an existing biscuit 
recipe, whilst taking into 
account the cost of the 
ingredients and other 
expenses against a set 
budget. We will be selling our 
products in a bake sale.

Keep in touch through 
Seesaw. We will be 
sharing our learning 
with you at home.

Science: 
We will be learning all about 
classifying trees by their 
leaves and plants by their 
flowers. We will also learn 
about how humans impact 
the natural environment, with 
particular focus on habitats 
and littering.

Writing:  The first text we will be exploring is  ‘Myth Atlas’ 
and our outcome will be to write our own myths. 

Guided Reading: 
We will be developing our reading skills using
‘Varjak Paw’’ by S.F Said. .

Maths - We will be using the Power Maths scheme of 
work to teach the children about fractions and 
decimals. 
Please check My Maths weekly for 
online maths homework.

PSHE: 
We will continue to look at 
‘Citizenship’, as well as start to 
explore ‘Economic Well Being’.

RE: Christianity
Our key question is: 
What kind of world did Jesus 
want?

Music: 
In music the children 
will have the 
opportunity to have 
whole class ukulele 
lessons. 

PE: Problem solving and 
Athletics. The children will need 
their PE kits on…

Orcas - Wednesday & Friday
Turtles - Tuesday & Friday

History:
Over the whole of 
Summer Term we will 
be learning about the
Vikings.

Our key question is ‘What do the 
Vikings want and how did Alfred 
help them?’

The children will be taught 
French, where they will 
explore birthdays and 
numbers.
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Trips:
We are hoping to visit 
Totnes to help support 
our Writing. 

https://login.mymaths.co.uk/login

